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January 24, 1990 i L

Bureau of Land Management
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Subject: Brian Nielsen Well No. 1 {r

530' FSL, 790' FWL FEBZ2 2 1930
Sec. 15, T24N, R7W

Rio Arriba County, New Mexico ()'L (:()PQ. [)l\/.}

Lease No. NM 58879 D,ST. 3

Dear Sir:

Hixon Development Company requests approval to vent 30 MCFD
from the above referenced well. Further evaluation of this

well prior to a pipeline connection necessitates this
request.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do
not hesitate to contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Brea L LoV

Bruce E. Delventhal
Vice President - Operations
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Post Office Box 2810
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